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It would be foolish to repeal mail in voting. I do not have the time to stand in line to 

vote when I can do the same thing from the comfort of my house. 

 

Mail in voting has been a proven, secure method of voting in Oregon for over 25 

years. This effort does nothing to make voting for the legal registered citizens of 

Oregon easier or more secure. 


